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Amoco Production Company

Denver Region

1670 Broadway

P.O. Box 80O

Denver, Colorado 80201
303-830-4040

August 25, 1987

Frank J. Piro ;

Deputy Director - Secretary -

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
Suite 380, 1580 Logan Street
Denver, CO 80203

File: NWA-523-986.511
Approval to Subsurface Commingle

Twelve Amoco Operated Wells
Weld County, Colorado

In reviewing our files, we have been unable to locate
approval from the Commission for the attached application
dated November 4, 1985. Of the twelve wells listed in
the application, three wells, the Foreman Unit 4, Rocky
Mountain Fuel /C/11, and Rocky Mountain Fuel /C/12, have
to date been commingled in the Sussex, Shannon, Codell,
and Niobrara zones.

Amoco is interested in commingling some of the remaining
wells listed on the attached application as well as a
number of other wells currently producing from the Codell-
Niobrara zones. Our review of the three wells currently
commingled in the four (4) zones indicates essentially no
differences in production performance versus dual comple-
tions; yet the cost to complete, service, and repair
offers considerable savings versus the dual completions.
However, before we submit an application to commingle
additional wells, we want to confirm approval for the

application dated November 4, 1985, was granted and is
still valid.
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I have discussed this matter in detail with Mr. Jim McKee.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 830-5072.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

J. W. Hawkins
~JWH/mla
Attachment

cc:
D. G. Wight -~ Building
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